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June 13,2023

Amy Yeldell, Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: TR-37 Extension Request — Climax Mine Permit No. M-1977-493

Dear Ms. Yeldell:

Climax is formally requesting a 30-day extension to respond to DRMS’s June 10, 2023, Adequacy
Review letter for TR-37. Climax respectfully requests until Friday, July 19, 2024 to respond to the
Division’s comments, and also requests the Division extend the decision due date by 30 days, also (from

Monday July 29, 2024 to Wednesday, August 28, 2024. Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Please feel free to contact me at (719) 486-7633 or edetmer(@fmi.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

& D=

Eric Detmer
Manager, Environmental




